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PUBLIC NOTICE 

HUMBOLDT COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING FOR ORDINANCE TO ESTABLISH TRAFFIC IMPACT FEE FOR THE  

GREATER EUREKA AREA  
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on Tuesday, December 10, 2019 at 9:00 a.m., or as soon thereafter as 

the matter can be heard, the Humboldt County Board of Supervisors will hold a public hearing in 

the Board of Supervisors Chambers, Humboldt County Courthouse, 825 Fifth Street, Eureka, 

California for the following purpose: 

 

TO CONSIDER ADOPTION OF AN ORDINANCE TO ESTABLISH A TRAFFIC IMPACT FEE FOR THE GREATER 

EUREKA AREA BY ADDING CHAPTER 11 TO DIVISION 2 OF TITLE III OF THE HUMBOLDT COUNTY CODE.  

The ordinance would impose a fee on new development projects in the Greater Eureka Area.  The 

fee is supported by a Traffic Impact Fee Study prepared by TJKM Consultants for the County of 

Humboldt and the City of Eureka.  The purpose of the fee is to mitigate traffic impacts associated 

with new development.  The fee will be used to fund transportation projects identified in the Fee 

Study.  

 

Copies of the proposed ordinance and the Traffic Impact Fee Study, including a map of the Greater 

Eureka Area, are on file and available to interested parties at the Humboldt County Department 

of Public Works, 1106 Second Street, Eureka CA and at the office of the Clerk of the Board of 

Supervisors, Humboldt County Courthouse, 825 Fifth Street, Room 111, Eureka.   

 

ALL INTERESTED PERSONS are invited to attend the public hearing and express opinions or submit 

evidence for or against the proposed ordinance.  If you challenge the County’s action in court, 

you may be limited to raising only those issues you or someone else raised at the public hearing 

described in this notice, or in written correspondence delivered to the Board of Supervisors at, or 

prior to, the public hearing.  Please direct your written communications to the Clerk of the Board 

of Supervisors, Kathy Hayes, County of Humboldt, Humboldt County Courthouse, 825 Fifth Street, 

Room 111, Eureka, CA 95501, 707.476.2390, khayes@co.humboldt.ca.us  

 

Specific questions regarding the proposed ordinance may be directed to Bob Bronkall, Deputy 

Public Works Director, Land Use Division, 707.445.7205. 

 

The staff report will be available on the County’s web site on the Friday, December 6, 2019: 

https://humboldt.legistar.com/Calendar.aspx 

 

Kathy Hayes, Clerk of the Board of Supervisors 

County of Humboldt 
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